Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Sue Gardner; AK Jain (ajain@dgs.ca.gov)
Cc: Pourhosseini, Faizi
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002850

Ms. Gardner,

We have received your request for a schedule extension for submittal of a site assessment
work plan. We do not object to extending the schedule to May 15, 2008; however, we
request that the California Department of General Services expedite the project planning
and contracting for this project to assure that a work plan is submitted to this agency no
later than May 15, 2008. In addition, please keep the Alameda County Environmental Health
Department apprised of any plans for tank removal or upgrade. Permitting and oversight of
tank removals and upgrades in the City of Cakland is provided by the City of Oakland Fire
Department. However, excavation in areas of known contamination should be planned and
coordinated with site investigation and cleanup. In particular, tank removal excavations
provide an opportunity for overexcavation and confirmation sampling that can be
accomplished more cost effectively than soil borings and in-situ remediation in the tank
pit area following installation of a new UST system.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Sue Gardner [mailto:SGardner@kleinfelder.com]
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 1:10 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health '

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RC0002950

Good Afternocon,

This email is regarding the fuel leak case referenced above (CHP Oakland, 3601 Telegraph
Avenue, Oakland, Ca4).

Mr. Faizi Pourhossenini is no longer the project manager for this case (DGS Project
Manager) .

The project manager is:

Mr. A.K. Jain

State of Califeornia

Department of General Services
RESD/PSB/Seismic & Special Programs
707 3rd Street, Suite 4-430 :
West Sacramento, CA 95605

Kleinfelder West is the consulting company. The project manager for this case (here at
Kleinfelder) is:

Pamela A. Wee, D. Env.
Environmental Group Manager
Kleinfelder West

3077 Fite Circle
Sacramento, CA $5827

(916} 366-1701

I {(Susan Gardner) will be assisting Pam Wee with this project and will take care of the
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day to day details. My dir’ phone number is (916) 366—231(.

We received your November 21, 2007 reguest for Work Plan for further site assessment. The
due date for your requested work plan is February 15, 2008. We are reguesting a 90-day
extension for the work plan submittal.

Please confirm that you have received thig letter with the updated DGES project manager
information, and the reguest for extension.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you,

Sue Gardner

Susan Gardner, P.G.
Project Geologist
Environmental Group
Kleinfelder, Sacramento
3077 Fite Circle
Sacramento, CA 95827
{916) 366-1701 ex 2310
Fax (916} 366-7013

KLEINFELDER
EXPECT MORE

Warning: Information provided via electronic media is not guaranteed against defects
including translation and transmission errors.

If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this information in error, please notify the gender immediately.




